
Hello All, 
 
Please be on the alert for a texting scam that references LIHEAP and is happening 
now in several states.  Below is a screenshot of the text – please share this 
Broadcast with all receptionists and telephone operators at your LAAs, and/or 
with any others you feel is appropriate.  This is another scam to watch out for.   
Thank you for your time and attention to this matter. 
 

 
 
 

Please note that NICAA does not send any texts.  Please do 
not click the link if you receive this scam text. 


